
February 2023
Gas Supply Charge

Effective February 1, 2023, the Peak Gas 
Adjustment Factor (GAF) will decrease from 
the current charge of $1.7197 to $0.4919 per 
therm. This decrease is the result of lower 
forecasted gas costs. The cost of gas is a 
straight pass through cost in which Liberty 
makes no profit.

Information about the adjustment, current 
rates, energy savings and assistance 
programs can be found at
www.libertyenergyandwater.com.

If you are facing financial uncertainty,
we urge you to call us at 1-508-883-9516
to discuss payment options and available
assistance programs.

You can also visit our website and select
“Energy Efficiency” under the “Natural Gas” 
drop-down menu for more information
on energy efficiency programs and other 
savings tips.


